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11th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Now that the good weather is here we can go ahead with our Afternoon Teas on the 

Green. Please feel free to come along to school on the dates below. You will be able to 

spend a little time getting to know some of the other families in your child’s key stage.  

Our afternoon teas are being hosted by students on work experience from The Park 

College – they will make sure you are very welcome.  

The dates and times are below: 

 

Key Stage Three: Tuesday June 15th from 2.30pm 

Key Stage Two: Wednesday June 16th from 2.15pm 

Key Stage One: Thursday June 17th from 2.15pm 

 

Please remember to send in any sunscreen your child may need. Make sure it has their 

name on it and you have completed the permission form we sent earlier this week.  

Thanks to Gemma for tracking down some navy polo shirts for our primary children. We 

have ordered quite a few and will let you know once they are here.  

The weather is due to be very hot on Monday so do make sure your son or daughter 

has their cap.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 
Steph Lea 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


